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Health Committee.
Dear Members, I wish to state my strong opposition to Mr Rob Pyne's proposed bill concerning abortion as it
 violates all moral & ethical conduct upon which our Australian society has been established. It is effectively
 the murder of a newly born child and the effects of this on the mother of the aborted baby - whether she is
 cognisant of it at the time or she comes to that realisation later on in her life - will cause great devastation
 mentally & emotionally to know that she agreed to the ending of life of her own child. The anguish this mother
 experiences as a result of the abortion is well documented if the committee would seek to investigate research
 already exisiting in this area. Due to the counselling & support such a woman would need there would also be a
 significant financial cost to the Government Health  Services. It behoves this committee therefore to reject Rob
 Pyne's bill completely & to reject its presentation at another point in time.
Yours faithfully,
Patricia Bosel
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